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Enrollment 

Bias Incidents 

Personnel 

Enrollment numbers for undergrads for the spring semester are 
concerning, but staff led the Student Success Center are making calls and 
connecting with student to work to resolve the number of students who 
have not yet registered for spring. Enrollment application numbers for 
grad students for spring, summer and fall are up or at par with last year. 

There is increased interest in programs in Watertown and we will be 
looking to add programs in that market. 

An Enrollment Management consultant will be on campus in March to 
assess our entire enrollment structure. 

Bernadette Tiapo shared a summary of bias incident reports made to the 
Bias Incident Response Team during the Fall 2017 semester. They 
included 43 reports, most of which fell under the category of harassment 
and the majority of which occurred in the residence halls. The full 
summary can be found here.  

A number of processes and issues regarding personnel were discussed. 

http://www.potsdam.edu/sites/default/files/BIRTSummaryFall2017.pdf

